
INTIMATIONS CONTINUED 
For all pastoral matters, please contact our Interim 
Moderator, Rev Karen Harbison, Minister at Westburn 
Church, Greenock. Tel 01475 721048 
Email: calumkaren@yahoo.co.uk 
 
Pastoral Care Team: If you know of anyone who would 
benefit from a home or hospital visit from the Pastoral 
Care Team, please contact Willie Gibson on 521425 for 
Inverkip and Brian Spence on 07495 718328 for S&WB. 
 
If you have new neighbours in Inverkip, please advise 
Jean Benson or any member of the Mission and Outreach 
Team and they will deliver a Welcome Pack. 
 
Tea & Coffee: Please join us for tea and coffee in the 
church hall after this morning’s service. 
 
Door duty rota for next Sunday: 
Inverkip: Anne Skedd and Brian Seggie 
S&WB: Frances Nicol and Liz Grant 
Tea and Coffee Rota – Wilma Craig, Barbara Dunn and 
Sheila McIntosh 
 
Intimations: Please email all intimations by Wednesday 
midday. 
Inverkip: intimations for Sunday 6 October should be 
emailed to Anne Skedd at alison.skedd@gmail.com 
S&WB: email Ella Wright at ellawright551@gmail.com or 
Tel: 310669 
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INVERKIP, SKELMORLIE & WEMYSS BAY CHURCH 
SUNDAY 29 SEPTEMBER 2024 

 
This morning’s worship will be conducted by 

Boyd Thomson 
  

WELCOME TO VISITORS 
A warm welcome to this service and to the congregation and 
fellowship of Inverkip, Skelmorlie & Wemyss Bay Church. If 
you have any enquiries or would like further information 
relating to the Church, please speak to an elder. 
 

INTIMATIONS 
Inverkip Church Hall: For all hall users – work started in the 
hall on 10 September for the removal of the kitchen, laying 
new flooring and installing the new kitchen. Hopefully the 
work will be finished for the end of the month. Apologies for 
the inconvenience, but it will be well worth it. Tea and 
coffee will still be on as usual. 
 
Smartie Tubes – Vision Ministries 
Smartie Tubes are available at both churches. You are 
encouraged to take one and return filled with 20p pieces to  
support the work of Vision Ministries in the slums of Nairobi 
to help provide residents with clean water. 
 
Blythswood Shoe Boxes: Leaflets are now available at the 
church doors and halls for Blythswood's annual Christmas 
appeal.  More detailed information is on the leaflets and the 
forthcoming Autumn Bulletin and we look forward to your 
continuing support this year. There are a number of flat 
pack shoe boxes in the church and the hall for anyone who 
doesn't have a shoe box. 
 

Praying for our Future 
Father God, every week we pray that You will deliver us 
from evil.  We ask that you would protect us, individually 
and as a congregation, from the temptations that the evil 
one puts in our way.  Help us to realise that the devil will 
do anything to derail Your plans for us. Amen. 
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